
 

 
 
 
 

 
Advisory 

 
 

Manila, Philippines, April 11, 2017 – Okada Manila reports that the property is experiencing 
power interruption. We prioritize the safety and convenience of our guests and are currently 
providing assistance to all concerned. We are investigating the cause of the incident, and our 
operations team remains on-ground to attend to any concerns related to the situation. We 
apologize to our inconvenienced guests during this unforeseen event. 
 
We will provide more information as it becomes available. 
 
 

### 

For more information, please contact: 

Shariza Relova, Director of Public Relations 
E-mail: shariza.relova@okadamanila.com 
Telephone: +63 2 880 7555  
 
Mark Gutierrez, Public Relations Manager 
E-mail: MarkAlfred.Gutierrez@okadamanila.com 
Telephone: +632 880 7555  
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